
 

Rams April 5th,  2022 Club Meeting Minutes 

Meeting Started @ 7:01PM with 15 members present 

Meeting Adjourned 7:35 PM 
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March Minutes :   Butch Pendergrass motioned to approve. Ken Kayser seconded. 

    March Minutes were approved unanimously. 

 

Treasurer’s Report :  Charlie Lasley motioned to approve and seconded by Ken Kayser.

    March Treasury Report: It was approved unanimously. 

 

Birthdays :   Happy Birthday to: Keith Handy 4/24, John Amsden 4/27,                     

                                                        Nick Nicholson 4/28, Ted Hunter 4/2, Chris Baker, 4/23,  

                                                        David Tillotson, 4/7 and Ken Means 4/9 

 

Club Recognition :  Ken Kayser : Thank you for taking care of our RAMS Web page. 

New Members:                

None 

Old Business:   2022 Event Schedule:    
 

    Warbirds June 15-19--Done  

    Heli  June 24-26-- Done   

    Jet Classic July 28-31-- Done 

    RCEFF August 19-21--Done 

    Giant Scale  September 14-18—We just need to update Flyer. 

     

 

New Business:  Butch Pendergrass: thought we should increase the amount we            

                                                Pay Howard for mowing our RAMS Club. We will discuss the                  

                                                amount in our May Meeting.       
                                                
                                                    Butch Pendergrass: Also thinks we should increase our Dues from             

                                                    $125.00 to $150.00 per year starting in our 2023 Season. Butch said this        

                                                    would take some pressure off our event. 

                                                    Howard said he would meet with our board this month to discuss and re-  

                                                    visit in our May meeting.      

                                                 

                                                   

                                                    Howard Bass: Discuss should we buy Fertilizer by the bulk for the                

                                                    season. We usually go through 60-50lbs of fertilizer per season and it    

                                                    may be cheaper buying in bulk. Howard said he would check on different   

                                                    business to see who has the best price on the Triple 17 we use and bring                          

                                                   back the results in May’s meeting. 

                                                    Rolling the Runway: Howard said he would check on the cost to rent                     

                                                     One  and discuss on the results in our May meeting. 

                          
50/50 Raffle:   50/50 Raffle: Total pot of $34.00. Chris Baker $17.00 and the Club                  
                                                     $17.00. 

 

Adjournment :   Chris Baker motioned to adjourn the meeting. It was seconded by Butch   

                                                    Pendergrass and passed unanimously at 7:35 PM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


